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To the Parliment of Queensland,
I am writing to you today to express my extreme fear regarding the queensland premier and her government
attempting to extend the emergency powers enacted during the early covid period.

Myself as well as 300 000 other Queenslanders believe that not only it this not necessary but a power grab
to secure her government's position and allow the premier to keep pushing her covid agenda un impeded.
This can not be allowed to happen. I urge all members thinking of supporting this bill to look at the tyranny
that actions like this have lead to across the work.

An easy example of this is Egypt. After its president was assassinated the government implemented
emergency powers and for 20 years the stayed in place. This is pure tyranny.

Please don't let out great state make the same mistake that many others have made throughout history. We
can do so much better.

Regards,
Ethan Herridge
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